
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

August 18, 2006 

 

 

 

Honorable Members of the 

West Allis Common Council 

City Hall 

West Allis, Wisconsin 

 

Dear Council Members: 

 

I am herewith reappointing Mr. Kevin Haass as a member of the West Allis Board of Review.  His 

term will expire on August 21, 2011. 

 

Mr. Haass has been a resident of West Allis for 26 years.  He and his wife are the parents of twin 

daughters and they reside at 3420 South 122nd Street.  Mr. Haass is an Attorney with the Haass, 

Traver, Eshleman law firm.  He previously worked for the Daniel P. Kondos Law Offices. 

 

Mr. Haass is a member of the West Allis Police & Fire Commission and the Property Maintenance 

Code Appeals Board. 

 

Mr. Haass is a member of the State Bar of Wisconsin and a member of the Zion United Church of 

Christ.  He was a recipient of the Eagle Scout Award, the highest rank in scouting. 
 

Your confirmation of this reappointment will be appreciated by the undersigned. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

Jeannette Bell, 

Mayor 
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